M Gma || Joan McNamara <jmcnamara@natickma.org>

Sidewalk planning along Moore st.

Stephen Kwok <kwoks88@gmail.com> Tue, Aug 2, 2022 at 2:41 PM
To: selectboard@natickma.org

Hi there, | just got an email from Paul about a meeting talking about sidewalks in our area. | will be traveling and literally in flight so | will not be able to attend. If
what | heard from him is accurate, it would be possibly to add a sidewalk to the front of our house at 24 Moore St. I'm assuming you wouldn't add to the side or it
would make it too narrow. However, if that means cutting back into our lawn that would obviously lose property space.... but | have a line of 14 arborvitae in
planted a few feet from the road on my lawn as a "Privacy " fence. | think my neighbor would also lose their mailbox. There is a utility pole in between the
properties as well, so if you need to build beyond it, it would probably cut a good 6-10ft into the property? That's quite a bit.

Steve
508-932-8888
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